
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 
 

9th September 2018 – The Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 8th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 9th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 9th 10.30 am Int’s of David & Patricia Marsden (Golden Wedding) 

Monday 10th 9.30 am The Maher Family 

Tuesday 11th 9.30 am The Brindle Family 

Wednesday 12th 9.30 am Eileen Spencer 

Thursday 13th 9.30 am  Margaret Douglas 

Friday 14th 9.30 am  Phil Carter 

Saturday 15th 9.30 am Intentions of Alex and Helen Jolliffe and Family 

Saturday 15th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 16th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 16th 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

  

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturday 10.15 – 11.00 am.  

Wilmslow Wells for Africa AGM - Monday 1st October at 7.30 pm at Wilmslow 

Methodist Church 

Find out how the monies you have donated are spent. Our AGM includes speakers about - water 

harvesting in Malawi (project 209). “Creating lasting change.” This training model results in the 

new skills rippling out into the community. Bujagali Trust in Uganda (Project 235), completing the 

picture of what we fund-from safe water to hygiene and now sanitation. Light refreshments will 

be served. Wilmslow Methodist Church, Water Lane, SK9 5AR at 7.30pm  

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa - Bridge Drive - Thursday 11th October 1.30 – 4.30 pm at 

Morley Green Club 

An enjoyable time with friends and a delicious afternoon tea. £30 per table. Details are on our 

website www.wilmslowwells.org. or ring 01625 523875/ 583423. Morley Green Club 1.30-

4.30pm.  

 

Shrewsbury Lourdes’ Hospitality AGM 

All members of the Shrewsbury Lourdes’ Hospitality are invited to the AGM, which will take place 

at 2pm on Sunday 23rd September at St Chad’s, Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF (for full 

directions go to St Chad’s website www.stchadscheadle.com). Contact kathemsley@gmail.co.uk 

for further details. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw: Thank you for your ongoing support. Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate 

food? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, 

coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the 

box at the back of church. 

 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

file:///C:/Users/The%20Administrator/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/www.wilmslowwells.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Children’s Liturgy Restoration 

There have been calls for the restoration of the children’s liturgy during the 10.30 am mass on 

Sundays. A meeting will be called in the near future for parents who would like to support and 

collaborate towards this initiative. 

 

RECYCLE MOBILE PHONES & INKJET CARTRIDGES for the ST VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY 

The SVP gets 50% of the market value of the recycled phone and £1.00 for each inkjet (even if your 

mobile phone is broken, faulty or locked it still has a value). A box will be placed at the back of 

church next week. JUST POP AN OLD PHONE INTO THE BOX! JUST POP A FEW EMPTY USED INKJET 

CARTRIDGES INTO THE BOX! 

 

CAFOD Harvest Family Fast Day 

Senior Emergency Manager Robert Cruickshank will be speaking about CAFOD’s work in the 

drought-ridden areas of East Africa and Ethiopia in particular.  All welcome to these free events on 

Monday 17th September at Holy Family Church, Sale M33 2HT, from 2-4pm, and St Joseph’s 

Church, Penketh, Warrington WA5 2BB, from 7-9pm. RSVP if possible for catering purposes to 

shrewsbury@cafod.org.uk or call Katie on 01244 677594/07920 232936. 

 

The Annual Diocesan Mass for Grandparents 

This will be held at 12 noon on Saturday 13th October at St Hugh’s, 314 Manchester Rd, West 

Timperley, Altrincham, WA14 5NB. Please bring your family to celebrate and give thanks for the 

part you play in the lives of your grandchildren. All priests are welcome to support grandparents 

in their parish by concelebrating.  Afterwards there will be refreshments. The car park for St Hugh’s 

is behind the church off Abbotsford Grove, WA14 5HL. 

 

North Cheshire Serra: Upcoming Meeting 

Serra Meeting on Thursday, 20th September: Fr Geoff O'Grady will give a talk on an Old Testament 

Character. 
 

The meetings are in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald Green.  Mass is at 7.30pm, followed by a 

light supper and the talk. Everyone is very welcome. Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) 

early in the week of the meeting, if possible. 

 

CCRS 

The Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies commences on 15 September at Our Lady’s, Ellesmere 

Port with the first of two sessions on the Church led by Fr Michael Coughlan. You may start the 

course of 8 modules at the beginning of any of the modules and can take the non-assessed option 

if you wish. Registration at 9:30am for a 10am start – 3:30pm (please bring lunch). Full details 

including registration and fees online at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/education/ccrs or email 

ccrs@dioceseofshrewsbury.org. You will be made most welcome. 

 

 

 

Parish Eucharistic Congress Reflections 

In light of the Eucharistic Congress taking place in Liverpool this weekend, our parish will hold the 

following reflection: 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Sunday 9th September: Midday – 1.00 pm 

 

Live Coverage of the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage and Congress - Adoremus 2018 

The Catholic Bishops Conference of England and Wales (CBCEW) is pleased to bring you LIVE 

coverage of Adoremus 2018 taking place from 7 - 9 September.  
 

LIVE coverage of events will be broadcast by SHALOM WORLD - a Catholic family-friendly television 

channel offering a great variety of programmes for the whole family. Shalom World regularly 

broadcasts Papal events, movies, concerts, children's programs, talks, documentaries, interviews, 

and so much more. Shalom World is an initiative of Shalom Media, a Catholic global media ministry. 

Most Reverend Bishop Ralph Heskett of the Diocese of Hallam serves as the Patron of the ministry 

here in the UK. 
 

SHALOM WORLD is a FREE channel available on various devices with internet connection. You can 

download ShalomWorld FREE app in your smartphones, tablets, smart TV or go to 

http://www.shalomworldtv.org/live to watch it on a computer. 

You can also watch it on the homepages of our websites:  

http://catholicnews.org.uk, or http://cbcew.org.uk 
 

LIVE Broadcast dates and time as below, 

FRIDAY, 7th September: 10:00AM to 2:00PM; SATURDAY, 8th September: 10:00AM to 2:00PM; 

SUNDAY, 9th September: 11:00AM to 1:00PM 
 

Please check Adoremus 2018 Time Table for the programme details during these days available at: 

http://catholicnews.org.uk/Home/Special-Events/Adoremus-National-Eucharistic-Pilgrimage. 

 

Fr. Peter Edmonds Thank You & New Book Now Available 

We thank Father Peter Edmonds SJ for kindly saying masses for us last weekend. Fr. Peter has asked 

us to convey his thanks to all who worked so generously towards last Monday’s parish celebration 

of his 50th anniversary of ordination. He remarked how delighted he was that so many were able 

to attend such a joyful and memorable occasion. 
 

Fr. Peter has also recently written a book: “Stories and Portraits: The Way Companion to the 

Synoptic Gospels”. A brief description is below. The book can be purchased from Way Books at 

https://www.theway.org.uk. 
 

“Peter Edmonds SJ has taught scripture for many years, in Europe and in Africa. In this accessible 

work, he considers the three ‘synoptic’ Gospels, Matthew, Mark and Luke, describing the distinctive 

voice of each evangelist and offering a deeper appreciation of the stories they tell and the portraits 

they fashion. The book will be an invaluable resource for teachers, preachers, catechists, retreat 

givers and retreatants, and for all who want to come to know the Jesus of the Gospels better.” 
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